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Dear parents, 

If your child is starting high school in September, they will be invited to visit their new school on 'Common 
Transfer Day' on June 29, and we are pleased to offer them a free lunch on the day. 

Starting high school can be really daunting, and stepping into the canteen for the first time will be part of 
this. On Common Transfer Day - plus any additional transition days - all children visiting a school where 
school dinners are supplied by Wrexham Council school meals service, will be offered a free school meal 
from a specially designed menu. 

The aim is to allow children to become familiar with the canteen and high school meal options, without 
worrying about how to order or how to pay. 

Each day there'll be a meat or fish option and a vegetarian option, all with vegetables on offer too as well 
as a dessert that will include a piece of fruit. 

This free school meal will be on offer in the following schools: 

• Ysgol Bryn Alyn 

• Ysgol Clywedog 

• Ysgol Morgan Llwyd 

• Ysgol Rhiwabon 

• Ysgol Rhosnesni 

• St. Joseph's Catholic and Anglican School 

• Ysgol y Grango 

• St. Christopher's Special School 

If your child is attending a school that has a longer transitional period, they will be eligible for a free meal 
each day that they are there. 

If your child has any special dietary requirements, please call 01978 315644 or email us at 
schoolmeals@wrexham.gov.uk the week before Common Transfer Day with your child’s name, dietary 
requirements and which school they will be visiting. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steve O’Neill 

Service Lead – Cleaning and Catering 
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